
 

 
    

 

Municipal infrastructure improvements - Rainbow Creek Park  

OCTOBER 2024 | NEWSLETTER #2 

 

Dear resident or business owner, 

The City of Vaughan is upgrading stormwater management facilities and outfall locations (such as pipes, 
ditches and other structures that convey stormwater,) in Rainbow Creek Park, located at 5450 Highway 7.    
 
Project Details 
Work includes the construction of two stormwater management ponds, a tennis court and the reconstruction of 
pathways, including the relocation of pedestrian lighting in Rainbow Creek Park. 
 
Construction timelines  
The City-retained contractor, R&M Construction, will begin construction in October 2024, with work anticipated 
to be complete in December 2025. 
 
Construction impacts 
Roads will remain open to vehicles and pedestrians. Temporary traffic diversions and pedestrian detours within 

Rainbow Creek Park may be required at times to allow construction to proceed safely and efficiently.  
 

 



Project details and timelines will continue to be posted at vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 

Contact 

Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 

Contractor: R&M Construction 

For general inquiries, contact Service 
Vaughan: 

Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 
p.m.
T: 905-832-2281
E: service@vaughan.ca
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